

Part of The Romero **Catholic Academy** Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

Issue 25: Friday 29th March 2019

Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,

Thank you to the children in Mrs Rice/Mrs Cowley's Class for their Assembly on Mother's Day. Thank you to all the parents that were able to join us. Mother's

Congratulations to the children that received an award or certificate.





Mother's Day always falls on the Fourth Sunday of Lent which is this weekend. This is also the day we say 'thank you' to our Mothers, those here on earth and those who are in heaven. We ask God to bless our Mothers on this special day and I wish all our Sacred Heart Mums a very happy Mother's Day on Sunday! We hope you like the cards and daffodils from the children.

vvorker of t	tite vveek												
Reception		Year 1		Year 2		Year 3		Year 4		Year 5		Year 6	
Christy A	Dominik L	Nhyira F	Gabriel A	Charlotte T	Maisie R	Henry S	Alexa E	Jacob G	Kian P	Tino M	Maisie M	Kirsty O	Natan E
	Golden Bear				Learned and Wise Value and Virtue								
Joanne S	Mia K	Esme A	Victoria P	Joseph C	Sadie H-H	Ciara B	Jack M	Olivier K	Jayden C	Wisdom U	Harry M	Nihinlola O	Pablo K
Attendance	Attendance: 94.6% (2) Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%												
92.5% 😕		93.8% 😥		93.5% 😕		97	.1%	95.8	% 🗵	96.	5%	93.3%	<u>©</u>
House Point Winner Rafael House (75 Poi				se (75 Poin	nts) ☺ Leading House: Donatello — 1496 Points								
Class Attendance Winner			Mrs O'Malley (Year 5) 100%										

Year 3 and Year 4 visit Amazon

On Monday, some of our Year 3/4 children had the privilege of being the first group EVER to tour the new Amazon BHX4 distribution centre, as part of their community outreach programme. We were also gifted £2000 as part of British Science Week to spend on resources. The centre is the largest in the UK and is housed on the old Jaguar Car Factory in Allesley. The children were kitted out with high viz jackets and listening stations as we went around the distribution centre. We hope to plan more visits for the children over the coming year.





Parent Consultations

₽ ParentMail

On Tuesday 2nd April 2019, we will be holding consultations for all classes for parents to meet with their teacher (1:00pm until 7:00pm in the school hall). Please make sure you make an appointment to see how your child is doing. All appointments will be made through our online system on Parent Mail. We will be sharing with you how your child is progressing and what their projected standard will be.



Lent Cake Sales 2019

Thank you so much for supporting our Lenten cake sales. So far we have raised £521.85 in total — Thank you so much 😊

Cake Sale year 5 & 6 £86:80 Cake Sale year 3 & 4 £140.80

Cake Sale Nursery/Reception £TBC (next Tuesday) Cake Sale year 1 & 2 £153.45

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

■E-mail: office@sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/ ■E-mail parish@sacredheart-coventry.org

Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)







Issue 25: Friday 29th March 2019

Mousike Ensemble

Year 5 had an exciting morning on Tuesday! They went on a Science Oddysey for our 'Mousike Ensemble' morning. The children sang and played the instruments beautifully! They danced like crazy during their School Showcase for the Technologique and their behaviour was wonderful. Thank you to all the parents and family members who came to the sharing assembly this morning for Year 1 and Year 5.



Girls' Football Team

This week has been a week to remember for sport at Sacred Heart. On Wednesday, we launched our first ever Girls' Football Team onto the competitive scene. They competed in a tournament at the AT7 centre against 3 other teams. All of the girls showed amazing team spirit, determination, resilience and athleticism. We look forward to seeing them grow over the coming months and years. We also had the Catholic Schools XC relays this week where our girls and boys teams placed 6th overall and the 1st East school in both races. We want to congratulate all of our athletes for their awesome



performances and thank all of the parents for their continuing support, as the children wouldn't be able to compete in these events without your support.

** A little reminder that all sports correspondence will be communicated via parent mail now, we will not be sending out paper letters from now on. So please keep an eye out on your parent mail and respond with the relevant details please. **



Year 3 Passover

On Thursday, Year 3 took part in their annual Passover meal. The children acted out a traditional Passover meal and enjoyed all the symbolic foods such as Lamb, unleavened bread, egg and wine (which we substituted for grape juice!) Over the past few weeks, Year 3 have learnt about why Jewish people celebrate Passover and the significance of the different foods. Thank you to all the parents that helped us set up before the meal and everyone that came to enjoy the meal at 2:00pm. It was a



wonderful turnout and a great way of celebrating the preparation for Holy Communion – a great home/school link.



Achievement Awards

We will be holding our termly achievement awards in two weeks time – remember you will receive an invitation for this.

Wednesday 10th April 9:00am Nursery AM, Reception and Year 1 2:45pm Wednesday 10th April Nursery PM Year 2, 3 and 4 Thursday 11th April 9:00am Year 5 and 6 Thursday 11th April 10:30am

Extra-Curricular activities/clubs - Spring Term 2019

Call 024 76308244 to book a place. 4:20pm collection for all clubs please

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Multisport	Football Years 1,2	Cheerleading/Gymnastics	Street Dance	None
Dodge Ball	Musical Theatre	Football Years 3,4,5,6	Street Dance	Noite

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 ■E-mail: office@sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/ ■E-mail parish@sacredheart-coventry.org Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm

Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)





The Romero **Catholic Academy** Nurturing the Talent of Tomorrow

Key dates over the Lenten Season:

Lent 2019	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday		
	"Carry the Can" Sponsored Event throughout the week						
Week beginning 1* April		Year Nursery/Reception to bring in cakes for their Cake Sale (after school) Parent Consultations (school hall) (1:00pm — 7:00pm)	KS2 Lent Mass in School (Father Tony) 9am Parents Welcome	Lent Parent Prayer Time Whole School — parents to come into the classrooms (9:00am)	(Year 5 – both classes) Alton Castle Class Assembly		
Week beginning	Good Shepherd Appeal Boxes returned		Nursery AM/Reception/Year 1 Achievement Awards (9am)	Year 2/3/4 Achievement Awards (9am)	Whole School Holy Week Reflection in school (9:10am) Parents Welcome		
8 th April	boxes returned		Nursery PM Achievement Awards (2:45pm)	Year 5/6 Achievement Awards (10:30am)	Break Up from School for Easter Holidays		

<u>Week at a Glance</u>	T =					
Date Time		Activity				
Value and Virtue — Learned and Wise						
Lent — Week 4						
Saturday 30 th March 9:00am – 12:00pm		Coventry School Cross Country Relays				
Sunday 31st March	All Day	Mother's Day				
	Year Nursery to Year 4	i "Carrying the Can" Sponsored Event —				
if p	ossible, please can children	ı bring in a watering can/bucket (name/labelled)				
Monday 1 st April	Morning	Guitar Lessons				
	3:20pm - 4:20pm	Cross country				
Tuesday 2 nd April	Morning	Guitar only (No Piano and Violin Lessons)				
	1:00pm - 7:00pm	Parent Consultations (school hall)				
	3:00pm	Cake Sale (Year Reception to bring in cakes)				
Wednesday 3 rd April	9:00am	KS2 Lent Mass in School (Led by Father Tony) Parents Welcome				
	Morning	Year 4 Cricket Session				
	3:20pm – 4:20pm	Netball Training				
Thursday 4 th April	9:00am	Lent Parent Prayer Time (Whole School) — parents to come into the				
Year 3 Mass		classrooms				
	2:45pm	Nursery PM Parent Prayer Time				
	3:20pm - 4:20pm	Football Training				
Friday 5 th April	2:15pm	Mrs O'Malley/Mrs Stevenson's JOINT Class Assembly (Yr5) "Alton				
		Castle Residential" parents welcome				

Have a wonderful weekend.



Mr P Madia Principal



Don't forget that clocks go forward this weekend

COV.UK

Chicken Pox

Over the past few weeks we have had a lot of children come down with Chicken Pox. If your child has any red spots, please refrain from sending them into school and seek advice from your GP. As a result of parents sending in children who have visible spots on their bodies, the infection is spreading rapidly across the school. Many thanks.



Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314

■E-mail: office@sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/ ■E-mail parish@sacredheart-coventry.org Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)









FREE PARENT SESSION

SEND Information, Advice and Support Service



Thursday 11th April 2019

1pm - 2:30pm

Louisa McGivney from Complex Communication Team (CCT) will be joining us to deliver a session for parents/carers and young people on:

"Autism and Sensory Processing Differences"

To book a place or for further information contact:
SEND Information, Advice and Support Service
Tel: 024 7669 4307 or email:

iass@coventry.gov.uk

VENUE:

The Welcome Centre 47 Parkside Coventry CV1 2HG

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School Bray's Lane, Coventry CV2 4DW Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 WE-mail: office@sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk

Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk
Principal: Paul Madia



Sacred Heart Catholic Church Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT Telephone: (024) 76456 214

Website: http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/ Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton Mass Times Saturday 5pm Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass)

